

2019-04-24 Docs Project Meeting

Date

24 Apr 2019

Attendees

- VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her)
- Daniel Pono Takamori
- Kieran Milne
- Anda Nicolae
- Will Stevens

Agenda

- Review action items from [2019-04-17 Docs Project Meeting notes](#) and [2019-04-10 Docs WG Meeting notes](#)
- Announcements:
 - Pointer to the Backlogged Action Items
 - VMB on vacation next week
 - Kieran also out next week
 - Anda out next week
- PTL
- Issue tracking (pono)

Minutes

- Action items
 - Will: not here, has only action item
- PTL
 - <https://lists.tungsten.io/g/tsc/topic/31036500>
 - Kieran still considering whether to take this on
 - Job shifting internally; figuring out what that means
- pono: Issue tracking
 - Looking at the Gerrits for TF docs
 - <https://gerrit.tungsten.io/r/#/admin/projects/tungstenfabric/docs>
 - <https://gerrit.tungsten.io/r/#/admin/projects/tungstenfabric-infra/docs>
 - Should be able to add a label to bugs for docs
 - Internally, LF uses a tool called [Reno](#) for release notes: <https://docs.openstack.org/reno/latest/>
 - Use Sphinx for docs
 - Good to know, but too early for us for this
- WS: build bugs for docs
 - VM: need to just file these as bugs

Action items

- ✓ Kieran Milne will report back in 2 weeks as to whether he can take on PTL
- ✓ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) will cancel next week's call (no one's around)
- ✓ Daniel Pono Takamori Add docs tag in Jira bugs
- ✓ Daniel Pono Takamori Set up tf/docs in Gerrit (skeleton basic setup)
- ✓ Daniel Pono Takamori Will scrap the empty tungstenfabric-infra/docs repo in Gerrit
- ✓ Will Stevens will have a look at <https://tungstenfabric.github.io/website/> & draft how to improve it (may not be done next week)